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Ewell Village vitalisation
Ewell residents are being asked to take part in a public consultation on a range of improvements to revitalise Ewell Village and
help to make it a safer, more welcoming place for everyone.

The consultation will take place online and in person, with a number of drop-in events scheduled. Residents have until the end of
June to have their say on the proposed improvements. See the website for more information.

Community-led research, which began in 2020, identified potential areas for improvement in Ewell Village. Following on from
this, Surrey County Council carried out further research to understand what improvements were needed to meet the needs of
residents. This highlighted concerns about road safety, congestion and narrow and uneven pavements throughout the village.

Working with a group of residents and local councillors, and in consultation with Epsom & Ewell Borough Council, Surrey County
Council has designed a number of proposed improvements across the village based on the highlighted concerns. This includes
introducing safety measures at several junctions, designed to create better spaces for pedestrians and cyclists.

However, the most significant changes are proposed for the High Street, with three different options for residents to consider
ranging from partial pedestrianisation to making a section of the road one-way. All options include pavement enhancements, more
space for community gatherings, additional pedestrian crossing points, and a proposed 20mph speed limit on many roads.

Councillor Matt Furniss, Surrey County Council Cabinet Member for Infrastructure and Transport, said: “Ewell Village
residents have told us they would like to improve certain aspects of the village, particularly around traffic congestion and safety,
and they would like to see their local area improved. I’m delighted to present a number of options to residents that address their
concerns and will enhance community spaces for years to come. I look forward to hearing the feedback from residents on which
of the options they prefer.” 

Detailed plans and maps, along with artist’s impressions of how the village could look, are available online for residents to view
at ewellvillage.commonplace.is along with space to provide feedback.

In addition, the maps and plans will be on display in Ewell Village library, Bourne Hall, for the first two weeks of June. There will
be three drop-in sessions, to meet the project team, discuss the plans and ask any questions. They will be at:

Saturday 3 June, Ewell Village Artisan Market,10am-3pm

Wednesday 7 June, Bourne Hall, Begonia room, 10am-1pm

Friday 9 June, Bourne Hall, Begonia room, 4pm-8pm

Residents and local businesses in Ewell can view the online consultation and provide feedback on the proposed changes by
visiting ewellvillage.commonplace.is. The consultation closes on 30 June 2023.
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